BALTIMORE COUNTY

MARYLAND

JAMES T. SMITH JR. EDWARD C. ADAMS, IR, Director
County Executive Ju|y 31, 2006 Department of Public Works

Mr. Thomas lacoboni
lacaboni Site Specialists, Inc.
9301 Philadelphia Road

P. O. Box 72550

Baltimore, Maryland 21237

Dear Tom:

Please accept my dompliments, and the appreciation of this Department, for your
ongoing excellent work on behalf of Baltimore County, as reflected in the phone messages
received from residents of Bay Drive and Breen Place.

We are particularly appreciative of your crew’s work to correct the collapsed culvert
under Breen Place. Your company'’s prompt response to this emergency over a holiday
weekend was phenomenal. This was certainly an excellent example of how the public and
private sectors should work together.

Please convey my personal thanks and congratulations to each member of your crews.
This department looks forward to many more years of working with your company for
improvements to our Baltimore County infrastructure.

Very truly yours,

Edward'C. Adaz, Jr., Director
Department of Public Works
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